
  
Committee members, 
I am writing this in support of HB 1284, when a parent is taken  time away from 
there children for whatever reason it greatly diminishes the relationship between 
the two.  I witnessed this first hand with my boys when I was separated from 
them for just a short period of time, there was damage right away, but I fought to 
get that time back and it helped out tremendously,  but I was very lucky to get to 
do that!!  To put it into law would be great for parental rights across our state!! 
 
 


